
 
 

May 10, 2020 
 

Dear ABSF Board Candidate, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the American Birkebeiner Ski Foundation Board of Directors. 
 
The election for the new Board members will take place from July 1 to July 28, 2020.  Election results will be 
announced August 1, 2020 on the ABSF website. 
 
All Board candidates must submit a completed “Candidate Profile” in electronic WORD format to 
board@birkie.com.  The Candidate Profile form accompanies this letter. 
 
You may also submit a “Meet the Candidate” video to board@birkie.com. Depending on the file size, you 
may need to submit via WeTransfer or DropBox file transfer services. 

•         Recommended file format:  Mp4 or Mov 

•         Video length: Not to exceed two minutes 
  
Need help? Click on one of the links below for video file upload instructions. 

·         WeTransfer 
·         DropBox 

  
If you need further assistance with sending the video, please email birkie@birkie.com. 

 
All application materials are due in the ABSF office no later than 5:00 pm CST on June 24, 2020. 

 
If you have questions about Director’s duties or any other aspect of the election, please feel free to contact 
ABSF Board Director Charlie Dee at 414-559-4667 or ctdee47@gmail.com,  or ABSF Board President Paul 
Eckerline at 651-238-0794, WAUSAUPAPER@msn.com. 
 
We look forward to receiving your completed nomination materials. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Charlie Dee       Paul Eckerline 
Board of Directors     President, Board of Directors 
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10527 Main Street | PO Box 911 | Hayward, WI 54843 
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2020-2021 

American Birkebeiner Ski Foundation 
Board Candidate Profile Information 

 
Dear ABSF Board Candidate, 
 
This is your opportunity to introduce yourself to the members of the ABSF. Your contact 
information and answer to the following questions will be shared with all eligible voting members 
prior to the election that runs from July 1 – 28, 2020. Please submit your profile electronically in 
Word format to board@birkie.com by 5:00 pm CST on June 24, 2020. 
 
 
Candidate Name:           
 
Address:            
 
City:        State:    Zip:     
 
Home Phone:       Other Phone:      
 
Email Address:           
 
Years of Membership in the ABSF:    
 
Occupation:            
 
 
Signature of Candidate:          
 

http://www.birkie.com/
mailto:board@birkie.com


   
 
 

 
 
 

ABSF BOARD OF DIRECTORS CANDIDATE PROFILE 
 
 
Please respond to the following question (feel free to use additional space). 
 
Why are you interested in being a member of the ABSF Board of Directors and what knowledge and 
skills do you possess that can benefit the organization? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You must be a current member of the ABSF to run for the Board.  If not a current member, you 
may become a member by visiting www.birkie.com/membership/ or clicking here.  All 
nomination forms must be received in the ABSF office by no later than 5:00 pm CDT on June 24, 
2020. 
 
Again, thank you for your interest, and we look forward to receiving your Candidate Profile and 
question responses. 
 

http://www.birkie.com/membership/
https://www.signmeup.com/site/online-event-registration/134572

